
Clorinda Chunn
Waldo
LD 958
To the Judiciary Committee:
I am writing in support of L.D. 958, prohibiting eminent domain taking of Tribal 
Lands. This bill is centuries late in happening, and finally it has become a possibility. 
Maine citizens want everyone, Wabanaki included, to be treated fairly and justly by 
the State. For too long the law has been unconscionably tilted against Indigenous 
people. This must stop. 
I urge you to pass L.D. 958.
Sincerely,
Clorinda (Cloe) Chunn
Waldo, Maine


